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City of Seattle

Mavyor Jenny A. Durkan

Honorable Bruce A. Harrell, President
Seattle City Council

City Hall, 2" Floor

Seattle, WA 98199

April 2, 2019
Dear Council President Harrell:

| am pleased to transmit the attached two resolutions, both relating to the 2018 Families, Education,
Preschool, and Promise (FEPP) Levy, approving two partnership agreements:

(1) Between the City of Seattle and the Seattle School District No. 1
(2) Between the City of Seattle and the Seattle College District {Seattle Colleges).

Ordinance 125604 requires the City and its partners develop Partnership Agreements that establish the
roles and responsibilities of each entity in developing the FEPP Levy Implementation and Evaluation
Plan, which is being transmitted under separate cover. The Partnership Agreements with the Seattle
School District and the Seattle Colleges District describe how the entities will achieve FEPP Levy
outcomes and work collaboratively toward a better economic future for Seattle children. They cover
items including, but not limited to, data sharing necessary for student enroliment, program evaluations
and course corrections, standards for delivery of services, curriculum alignment, sharing of facilities,
direct contracting, and other proactive methods for identifying and reaching students and schools most
in need of support. Both Partnership Agreements have been reviewed and approved by the Levy
Oversight Committee.

If you have any questions, please contact Dwane Chappelle, Director of the Department of Education
and Early Learning, at (206) 684-4508.

Sincerely,

Mayor of Seatflé

cc: Honorable Members of the Seattle City Council
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